
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF WAKEFIELD

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

The Town of Wakefield, through its Department of Public Works is requesting sealed
bids for the following project:

CC##22001177--0077 - "Town Wide Meter Replacement Program." Forms of bids and
specifications may be obtained at the Department of Public Works, 1st floor, Town Hall,
One Lafayette Street, Wakefield, MA 01880 on or after 4/6/17 or requests can be made
via email to:cantonelli@wakefield.ma.us. Sealed bids will be publicly opened and read
at the Town Hall, DPW, 1st floor @II:OO: a.m. on 4/28/17.

Richard F. Stinson
Director of Public Works 4-7-17WI

    


